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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8552.1 
 
Date of response: 19/04/2024 
 
Request: 
 
I wonder if you may be able to advise if any fire crews reported delays/disruption to their vehicles on 
the incident reporting system (CAD or Data) that were attributed to the Just Stop Oil protest that took 
place on Whitehall, London SW1A on 6/11/23 
 
Response: 
 
We do not hold this specific information.  
Our Operational Resilience & Control department have confirmed that the LFB deployed mitigation 

measures by co-locating a commander with partners to minimise the impact.  
They have the authority and ability to guide our resources to the location where they are needed 
without delay. We publish information about all fire engine mobilisations as part of our Opendata on the 
London Data Store   
 
The LFB do record if fire engines are held up on route to incidents. This information is published online 
via the London Datastore and can be accessed here:  
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/london-fire-brigade-mobilisation-records  
However, there is no specific delay code description for “demonstrations”.  
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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